HARWORTH CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY
Friday 18th March 2022HAPPI Group Easter Raffle
Look out for an Easter raffle organised by the HAPPI Parent group. Tickets on sale outside from next week at £1 each.  Our School Parliament will be helping to sell them each afternoon from 2.45pm to 3.10pm. The proceeds will be used for a combination of fund raising for school and donations for Ukraine. 

The prizes are absolutely AMAZING! Thank you so much to Hayley for all her hard work and organisation. And THANK YOU as always to all of the HAPPI Group and to all of our parents for your support.
Thank you,
Kerrie 
 


 Attendance for the week beginning 
Monday 14th March                              
 EYFS 95% 
 Elf Owls 97%
[bookmark: _GoBack] Snowy Owls 88%
 Barn Owls  90%
 Tawny Owls 96%
 Eagle Owls  94%
 Wise Owls 84%
We will be having an Attendance Award certificate for all children who achieve 100% attendance during the half 
term up to Easter. 
  -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Parent Drop in - Parents are invited to ‘drop in’ to school on Monday 28th March at any time between 3pm and 5pm to look at your children’s work and have an informal chat with your child’s teacher.
Friday 1st April – Kindness Day – come to school in non-uniform - wear something yellow or something bright. There will not be any donations today as the Easter raffle organised by the HAPPI group is now raising funds, as mentioned above. 
Attendance percentages for the Spring term will be given out on 1st April.
We break for Easter on Friday 1st April. We return to school on Tuesday 19th April. We break for May half term on Friday 27th May. We return to school on Monday 6th June. We break for the summer on Friday 22nd July. Mo

Next Coffee morning is Thursday 28th April.
